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DWS and Orange Farm Water Forum to interact with car washers to save 
water     

 
12 March 2019 

The Gauteng Provincial Office of the Department of Water and Sanitation in partnership with 
the Orange Farm Water and Sanitation Community Forum will hold a water conservation 
campaign aimed at small businesses which are running car washes in the township.  

Car washers are some of the small businesses in the country that use a lot of water and it is 
therefore imperative to interact with businesses owners for purposes of encouraging water 
saving. The interaction is in celebration of the 2019 National Water Month, which is taking 
place under the theme: “Leaving no one behind, water for all”. 

The media is invited as follows:  

Date : Friday, 15 March 2019 

Venue : Orange Farm Extension 8 Car Wash (Emncedisi) 

Time : 09:00 

For media confirmations, please contact Mr Hosia Sithole on 082 566 723 2442/ 
SitholeH2@dws.gov.za  

 

END 
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For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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